
 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 

17th December 2018 

 

Dear Fellow Residents, 

 

EVERGREEN CRAFT 
MARKET 

10 November 2018 
 

Many thanks to all who donated to and supported the White Elephant stall at our 
Craft morning earlier this month; it was a great success and a lot of fun too. 
 
The clothes were, as always, a great hit with the staff, especially as this year there 
were quite a lot of men’s clothing and shoes for sale. There were also many other 
collectables which caught the interest of folk, and those that remain we will try and 
sell elsewhere to raise even more funds for charity. 
Other items that were not sold were collected by Taffy Davies and will be 
distributed by his church to those in need.  
 

Total profits from sales amounted to R8 000.00 
 

The money will be distributed among three main charities –  
 

Guide Dog Association   R4 000.00 
Green Door*     R2 000.00 
Woodrock Animal Sanctuary  R2 000.00 
 

Green Door* is a sanctuary for abused women and children in Diepsloot. It is run by Brown 
Lekeleka from his own home and depends solely upon donations to provide comfort, support 
and counselling for these women and their children. We 
have met him and found him a softly-spoken and 
dedicated man.    

 

With best wishes for the festive season, 
may it be a happy and blessed one. 
 

Elske and Libby 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ - 92 
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